
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 13th, 2022 

SUPERVISOR JOE BACA, JR. PARTICIPATES IN SECOND 

ANNUAL EXPUNGEMENT AND RESOURCE EVENT 

Building on the success of a similar event last year, San Bernardino will once 

again be the site of a record expungement and community resource fair on 

July 30th. The event will be held from 10:00am-2:00pm at 1650 South E 

Street, Suite E during which The Pact will celebrate the grand opening of 

their newest location in San Bernardino County. The event will include many 

services, food vendors, a massive giveaway, as well as record 

expungements at no cost provided by the San Bernardino County Public 

Defender’s office. The Way World Outreach, The Pact Community 

Employment Center, and CityWay are the lead agencies for the event, and 

they are being supported by the San Bernardino County Workforce 

Development Board, and 5th District Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Based on the 

achievement of serving a multitude of residents last year, all parties involved 

are expecting another resounding triumph for this year’s event.  

“This event brings county agencies, non-profit organizations, retailers, faith-

based organizations and community members together in one location. 

Through a collaborative effort, which allows our constituents to access the 

aid and resources they need, they can clear their records so that they may 

attain full employment status to build upon their futures.” 

-Supervisor Baca, Jr. 
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